
 

 

SAVE THE  DATE!! 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!! 

BOOK YOUR FLIGHTS!! 
 

The Class of 1968 will be celebrating their 50-year anniversary since 

graduating from The University of Winnipeg.  They are also inviting the 

Residents of Sparling & Graham Halls from the other class years before 

and after theirs to help them celebrate this milestone anniversary. 
 

Details are still to be finalized as far as the reunion events are concerned but 

 the proposed reunion will take place during The University of Winnipeg’s annual  

Homecoming Weekend; September 13-16.  Invitation packages, including event and 

registration information, will be forthcoming.   

 

If you would like to help out or just need further information, please contact: 

 

Elspeth Sangster – elfies@mymts.net   

Cheryl (Anderson) Dann - cr_dann@yahoo.ca   

Candace (Kulbaski) Backman - backmane@mts.net 

  

Steven Pataki (Alumni Affairs) – s.pataki@uwinnipeg.ca – (204) 988-7122 

 

www.uwinnipeg.ca/alumni/homecoming 
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